Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>

Sent: Monday, October 2, 2017 2:10 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; John Zimmerman; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Cc: Rebecca Haskell; dneel2@concho.com; alieb@concho.com; Ryan Reich
Subject: RE: N G Phillips State #037 Work Plan

Attachments: Revegetation and Noxious Weed Management Plan.pdf

John,

NMSLO agrees with NMOCD on further delineation. Also, please be advised that a re-vegetation and noxious weed
management plan will be required. This will need to be included in the re-submittal. | have attached SLO’s
requirements to this e-mail for your convenience.

Thank you,

Amber Groves

Remediation Specialist

Field Operations Division
(575)392-3697
(575)263-3209 cell

New Mexico State Land Office
2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM 88240

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - This e-mail transmission, including all documents, files, or previous e-mail messages attached
hereto, may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you must not read this transmission and
that any disclosure, copying, printing, distribution, or use of any of the information contained in and/or attached to this
transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify the
sender and delete the original transmission and its attachments without reading or saving in any manner. Thank you.

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 12:43 PM

To: John Zimmerman <jzimmerman@americansafety.net>; Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal,
EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>

Cc: Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; dneel2@concho.com; alieb@concho.com; Ryan Reich
<rreich@americansafety.net>

Subject: RE: N G Phillips State #037 Work Plan

RE: COG * NG Phillips St 37 * 2RP-4195 * DOR: 4/23/17

John,



At this time, OCD requests additional delineation for hydrocarbon in the areas identified as T1 and T3. Of particular
interest, is the elevated GRO present in the 6’ and 7’ sample interval in T1. The remediation proposal will be evaluated
once the additional delineation data has been obtained and reviewed.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

From: John Zimmerman [mailto:jzimmerman@americansafety.net]

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 12:09 PM

To: agroves@SLO.state.nm.us; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>;
dneel2@concho.com; alieb@concho.com; Ryan Reich <rreich@americansafety.net>

Subject: N G Phillips State #037 Work Plan

Ms. Groves and Ms. Weaver,

Attached please find for your review the Work Plan for the above referenced site. No field activities will begin until this
Work Plan is accepted by all parties and all notifications have been submitted/accepted per site clearance and a work
schedule has been agreed to.

Regards,

Jack Zimmerman, PG, CPG

Senior Geologist

American Safety Services, Inc.
432-552-7625 (Office)
432-363-0198 (FAX)
432-557-6195 (Cell)
jzimmerman@americansafety.net
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